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26th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find enclosed your child’s individual exam and revision session timetable. This will help your 
child to plan their revision, as well as helping you all stay organised throughout the changes that 
take place during the exam season. 
 
Please note the following essential information: 
 

• All morning exams begin at 9.30am and all afternoon exams begin at 1pm. It is essential 
that your child is on time for their exams. If they arrive too late, the exam boards may not 
accept their papers and they could score zero for that paper. 

• Study leave begins after school on Friday 7th June. Until that time, all students must 
attend school as normal. 

• Until the 7th June, there will be a large number of additional study sessions put on to help 
your child to prepare for their exams. These have proven to be extremely helpful in recent 
years and it is essential that your child remains in school to attend these sessions. 

• There are a number of essential revision sessions taking place in the afternoon, following a 
morning exam, or in the morning, to prepare for an afternoon exam. Therefore, until 7th June, 
students are not permitted to go home after a morning exam or stay at home in the 
morning of an afternoon exam. 

• Where there is a morning exam and no time the previous afternoon to offer a revision 
session, we are putting on breakfast sessions from 8.30am – free breakfast will be 
provided. These are designed to help your child with any last-minute questions, hints and 
exam tips, and to help ensure they are in the right frame of mind going into the exam. All 
students are encouraged to attend these sessions. 

• In addition to the ongoing revision sessions during enrichment, there will be some specific 
additional revision sessions after school for Maths (15th May), Physics (20th May – Ash 
students only) and English (22nd May and 5th June). We expect all students to attend these 
sessions. 

 
We are so proud of all our Year 11 students for the incredible progress they have made since joining 
JPC. We know that with one last push together, we can ensure that they are given the best possible 
chance of achieving the success in their GCSE exams that they so richly deserve. We thank you in 
advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Phill Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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